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SKY ANNOUNCES CFO CHANGE  

  

Vancouver, British Columbia – April 8, 2022 – Sky Gold Corp. (TSX-V: SKYG) 

(US:SRKZF)("Sky Gold Corp." or the “Company”) announces that, effective immediately, Leon 

Ho will replace John Masters as the Chief Financial Officer of the Company. Mr. Masters will also 

be resigning as a Board member as well as the Corporate Secretary of Sky Gold.  

Mr. Ho is a chartered professional accountant working at Cross Davis & Company LLP, a chartered 

professional accountant firm providing accounting services to publicly listed entities, primarily in 

the mining sector.  

The Company thanks Mr. Masters for his years of valuable service to the Company and wishes him 

well in his future endeavors. 

The Company further announces it has set 2,000,000 options at $0.08 good for 2 years to directors, 

officers and consultants of the Company in accordance with the Company’s stock option plan. 

About Sky Gold Corp. 

 

Sky Gold Corp. is a junior mineral exploration company engaged in acquiring and advancing 

mineral properties globally. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
“Mike England” 
 

Mike England, CEO&DIRECTOR 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE 
CONTACT: Telephone: 1-604-683-3995 

Toll Free: 1-888-945-770 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 

Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


